WELCOME TO OUR

Weekly Newsletter ne're so glad you're here!



Let's Go!!!

First and foremost I want to say "Thank you" for making our first week back a good week. I know many of us were still trying to transition back to work mode after being able to relax for about 2 weeks. And you guys did a great job showing up and giving your best! I truly appreciate you. Hopefully, we can keep the momentum going!

I have much good information for you but it is too much to put here, so please click on this link.

Save the Date...

Jan. 9- ALT Council

Jan. 10- Staff Meeting (Agenda) 2:45- 4:15

Jan. 16- MLK Day- No School

Jan. 17- PLC Meetings

Jan. 24- PLC Meetings

Jan. 31- No PLC Meetings (Breathe!)

